
 

 

Here at HMECU we are proud to be your financial provider of choice. As our membership 
grows and times evolve, the need to improve our banking system increases.  We are 
excited to announce that we are converting to a new banking system starting on Friday, 
October 22nd, 2021. We decided to upgrade our banking systems so we may continue to 
provide you with safe, secure products and services all while utilizing the newest 
technology to access newer services that are emerging in the financial marketplace.  
 

How to Keep Up to Date on our Journey 
While most of the conversion process will take place behind the scenes, there are a few 
things you can do to start to prepare. More information about what you need to do will be 
sent out later. We recommend: 

• Make sure all your information is still correct. Please visit 

https://online.hmecu.com/OnlineBanking/ or contact us at 905-575-8888 if 

you have any new information you would like to update. 

• Please visit hmecufollowourjourney.com for the most current information. Stay 

tuned for more information coming in the next couple of months.  

 

We would like to thank all our members for their cooperation during this transition in 
advance. If you have any questions, we encourage you to visit our website at 
hmecufollowourjourney.com, email us at hello@hmecu.com, and “Like” us on Facebook 
and Twitter. Our staff have been trained and are prepared to answer any questions you 
may have. We are looking forward to the new changes, and we hope you are too.  
 
We look forward to seeing you soon,  

 
 
 
 

Lew Figol,  
President and Chief Executive Officer 
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